
                         

 

HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 

THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL 
(VARIOUS ROADS INCLUDING GILLS HILL LANE, RADLETT)  

(RESTRICTION OF WAITING) ORDER 2017 
 
 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Hertsmere Borough Council, (pursuant to arrangements 
made with Hertfordshire County Council) has made the above Order under the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984 to introduce waiting restrictions in parts of Gills Hill Lane and surrounding 
roads. The Order will come into effect on 22nd May 2017. 
 
The general effect of the Order will be to introduce new No waiting at Anytime restrictions 
along junctions and bends in parts of Gills Hill Lane, Folly Pathway, Elm Walk, Cragg Avenue, 
Willow Way, Orchard Close, Rendlesham Avenue, Loom Lane and Watling Street 
 
Documents giving more detailed particulars of the Order may be inspected from 18th May 
2017 during normal office hours at Central Reception, Hertsmere Borough Council, Civic 
Offices, Elstree Way, Borehamwood WD6 1WA, or viewed at www.hertsmere.gov.uk. 
 
General enquiries relating to the Order should be referred to Jennifer Yeboah, Senior Traffic 
Engineer, Tel: 0208 207 2277 or Email: jennifer.yeboah@hertsmere.gov.uk . 
 

Any person wishing to question the validity of the Order, or of any provision contained therein, on 
the grounds that it is not within the powers conferred by the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, or 
on the grounds that any requirement of the Act or any Instrument made under it has not been 
complied with in relation to the Order, may within 6 weeks from the date of this Notice apply to the 
High Court for this purpose 
 
 
Donald Graham 
Chief Executive 
18th May 2017  
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